
The Cabin and The Lodge 
CURRENTLY SEEKING: Volunteer at The Lodge (Tuesdays) 

Background Information 

The Cabin and the Lodge are consent-based, self-directed learning communities for home 
educated young people. They provide a space in which young people can be themselves, 
follow and explore their own curiosity and interests, get to know their personal boundaries 
and the boundaries of others. Young people get to know their needs and personal ways of 
being, strengths and challenges, in supportive and affirming community. The Cabin is for 
young people aged 5-11, and the Lodge is for people aged 10-15 (it will eventually go up to 
16).  

The Lodge is based in Saffron Walden. On Tuesdays, we are based at The Parish Rooms, St 
Mary’s Church. On Thursdays, we are at the Baptist Church. We run during term times, from 
10am-3pm. 

For more information, please see our website. 

We are currently recruiting for a Volunteer Facilitator at the Lodge on Tuesdays. 

At the Lodge on Tuesdays we currently have a maximum of 12 young people, and two 
facilitators on the team: Max Hope (Lead Facilitator) and Emma Haigh (Facilitator). In 
addition to this, we would love to have a Volunteer Facilitator as part of our team.  
 
Volunteer Facilitators are considered members of the community, can Chair train, add their 
own activities to the plans for the day, and generally be part of what’s going on. Their role is 
to explore their own consent-based self-direction in community, collaborate with other 
community members, and support the Facilitator team.  
 
This is a great opportunity for someone who wants to learn more about consent-based 
education, who wants to be part of the wider education transformation movement together 
with other likeminded and motivated changemakers, and who wants to build their practical 
skills and experience in this kind of learning community.  
 
To apply for this role, please complete the application form and send it back to us at 
hello@downatthecabin.com. 
 
 

https://www.downatthecabin.com/
mailto:hello@downatthecabin.com

